
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
On March 25, 2025 the Church Council of St Joe UMC called for Church Conferences 
on the following matters. These conferences met at 6:30pm on Monday April 14, 2025.  

 
Church Conference 1:  APPROVED 
 
For the approval of the ‘For the Future’ campaign with the following amendments: 1) the    
offices and music rooms will not be moved or renovated, 2) the portico concept will be retained 
and moved to the current B entrance with renovation of B hallway and bathrooms also   
retained, 3) minor adjustments to office area may still be possible to open more welcome  
space, 4) if funding is available the renovation of the kitchen will become priority, 5) if funding    
is available additional funds may be spent at Praise Park to support ministry development in   
that space. (The estimated costs to be raised not exceeding $950,000 in planning).  
 
Church Conference 2: APPROVED 
 
For the approval of a long term use of space agreement at Praise Park with Jackson Lehman 
YMCA. 
 
Church Conference 3: APPROVED 
 
For the approval of a long-term use of space agreement with Northeast Little League Softball. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


